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PUBLIC WORKS COMMITTEE

Report

Mr LIVINGSTONE (Ipswich West—ALP) (10.24 a.m.): I lay upon the table of the House
the Public Works Committee report No. 82 on the upgrade of the Queensland Police Service
district headquarters at Mount Isa. The committee is satisfied that the work was necessary and
advisable. The facilities are suitable for its purpose and the quality of the work is of a high
standard. The project has delivered value for money for Queensland. I commend the report to
the House. 
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